
Planning for Transition Workshop

When December 6, 2023 
from 6:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.

Where
Belvidere High School Library
809 Oxford Street
Belvidere, NJ 07823

What is
it?

Who can
attend?

2023-2024 
Special Education Parent
Advisory Group (SEPAG)

All events will be presented by The Arc.  
Questions?

Email helpdesk@planningforadultlife.org

The transition planning process includes evaluating the student’s  
skills, abilities, strengths, challenges, and preferences to envision
their life after leaving school. Planning involves setting goals for
the student to strive toward and identifying the need for
supports. 

This presentation discusses the importance of planning, the
steps necessary to plan, and provides hands-on tools to put a
plan in place.

This in-person workshop is designed to offer students in special
education aged 14-21 and their family members an opportunity to
learn by doing activities that help build a student’s plan for when
they leave school.

The Arc strongly encourages students to attend and
participate in the hands-on experience.

Cannot attend in-person? 
No worries; just use the link below or scan the

QR code to view the workshop virtually
https://zoom.us/j/4517517055

https://zoom.us/j/4517517055

